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Dr Regis Vaillancour

Children’s Hosgital of Ezstern Ontario {CHEG
401 Smyth Road

Oltawa, Ontano K1H 8L1

Canada

The Hague, 24 February 2015
Rei:

Dear Dr. Vaillancourt,

For several years, the Children's Hospital or Eastern Ontaric (CHEO) and the
international Pharmacoutical Federation (FIP) have been collaborating on the
development of pictograms, which aim is fo facilitate the understanding of
medication instructions through images.

\ifith this letter, the Intermational Pharmaceutical Federation (FIP) delegates its
rights for the pictagram research project: Validation and modification of
pictograms in Elderly in Poland to Dr. Régis Vaillancourt, director of the
Children’s Hospital of Eastern Ontario {CHEO) Pharmacy and Dr. Annie Pouliof,
research advisor and coordinator at CHEQ; hence, making them its official
represenlative for this project. This letter grants them with the right Lo negotiate
and manage agreements related lo this project on behalfl of FIP.

Dr. Vaillancourt will assure resaarch supervision and collaboration. Dr.
Vaillancourt and Dr. Pouliot will keep FIP informed of the project and results they
are involved with and provide pictogram updates for the FIP pictogram software.

Best regards
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